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Dear Parents, 
 
It has been inspiring to see how brilliantly 
our children have adapted to new school 
routines this week. All the staff have 
been commenting on how much they seem 
to have grown – the good weather whilst 
they were at home must have worked 
magic! 
We really appreciate your efforts to keep 
to your allocated time slots at drop off 
and collections making sure our school site 
and the surrounding streets don’t become 
too crowded. Please do remember to park 
carefully, avoid loitering and blocking the 
pavements and that only one adult from 
each family should come onto site at a 
time. 
 
The weather is set to improve again next 
week, so our final plea is to remember 
that all children need a water bottle each 
day. 
 
If you haven’t ordered your copy of 
Stockingford Stories, its not too late to 
do so. A copy of the letter can be found 
on our Facebook page. 
 
Please keep an eye out next week for an 
opportunity to take part in a consultation 
about revisions to the school Personal, 
Social and Health Education scheme. We’ll 
send you a link to a survey which can be 
quickly completed online. 
 
And finally… 
You can watch the sunset and sunrise on 
the Summer Solstice this weekend, live 
from Stonehenge on the English Heritage 
Facebook page. https://
www.facebook.com/
events/581183132524229/ 

Have a lovely weekend, 
Mrs G Bowser 

What Have we Been Learning?  
Hola! This week all the pupils in school and at 
home have been learning about Spain. Our 
Year 6’s have been comparing paella recipes 
and researching costs using online shopping. 
There has also been lots of lovely work      

appearing on Dojo too—well done everyone!  
Here are a few questions for you: 
1) What is the capital of Spain?  
2) What is the Spanish word for Friday? 
3) What is the Spanish word for excellent? 
4) Which dance is Spain well known for? 
5) Which Spanish painter created this piece 

of artwork? 
 

Pupil Premium  

ALL children in Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 are given a Free 

School Meal. However, some pupils are eligible for  

Pupil Premium Funding. This means school receives additional 

money to spend on their education regardless of what year they 

are in and they will continue to get Free School Meals in Year 

3,4,5 and 6. Please note that the Voucher Scheme is only for 

the pupils registered for Pupil Premium. If you think you 

might be eligible for this funding, please go the website: 

https://www.warwickshire.gov.uk/education-learning/apply-free

-school-meals or contact Mrs Willmett.  

Birthdays from – 15th June –  21st June - Happy Birthday! Birthday  

Zone 
Courtney Y3 Lily Y6   Bethany Y6  Declan Y3  Filip Y5 

Callie YR  Maxwell Y5 Jan Y3   Ethan Y1  Oli Y3 

Sophie Y4  James Y2  David Y5   Corey Y4  Mason Y5 

   Ben  Y6  Leo Y5   Noah YR 

Dojo Work  
Ellie in Year 3 has been working hard at 
home and has made this fantastic poster 
of how to stay safe on-line. Well done 
Ellie! At a time when we are working 
online more than ever, this is a great 
reminder for us. 
Some really important ideas.. For more 

advice go to https://www.nspcc.org.uk/

keeping-children-safe/online-safety/  
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